
Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration  

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 
Prime Minister and Cabinet Portfolio 

Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet 

 Additional Estimates 23-27 February 2009 

 
 
 
Question: PM11 

Outcome 1, Output 4 

Topic: Number of Boston Consulting Group staff employed by PM&C 

Hansard Page: F&PA 55 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 9 April 

 
Senator Trood asked: -Could you also advise the committee of the number of 
people formerly with the Boston Consulting Group whom you have employed, 
please. 
 
Answer:  Based on the information available to us, since January 2008 the number of 
staff employed by the Department who have previously worked for Boston Consulting 
Group is six.  Three of those are currently ongoing employees.  Two are currently 
non-ongoing employees and one non-ongoing employee has completed their period of 
employment with the Department. 
 


